
 

MEGHALAYA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

SHILLONG 
 

 

NO.MPSC/EX-C/2/2016-2017/20,                     Dated Shillong, the 27
th

 April, 2017. 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 
 

This is to inform the general public and applicants in particular who are applying to 

various posts advertised by the Meghalaya Public Service Commission vide Notification 

NO.MPSC/ADVT-38/1/2017-2018/1, Dt. Shillong, the 26
th

 April, 2017,  that the last date for 

submission of application forms has been extended to 16
th

 June,  2017.  This decision has been 

taken owing to a technical snag in the payment page which is preventing people from applying 

online. 

 

The problem has been looked into and will be resolved in a day or two. 

 

 

 

Secretary, 

Meghalaya Public Service Commission. 

Shillong. 


